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ATLANTA SCHOLAR ALUM RECOGNIZED FOR 
WORK ON RABIES 
 
Todd Smith was an ARCS Scholar at the University of Georgia during the 2008-
2009 academic year. Dr. Smith is currently a microbiologist at the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention in Atlanta, GA. His research focus is rabies virus 
vaccine, monoclonal antibodies, and anti-viral compounds. 
 
He received a Directors Recognition Award (2013) and an Honor Award (2014) 
from the National Center for Emerging and Zoonotic Infectious Diseases for 
assisting in the investigation of an unusual case of rabies associated with an 
organ transplant. 
 
More information on Dr. Smith's research and publications can be found on his 
Research Gate page. 
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